

**The Somersham and District
Smallholding and Allotment Association Limited**
Registered under the Co-operative & Community Benefit Societies 2014
www.somersham-allotments.co.uk

Meeting title:
General Allotment
Business

Location:
Centurion Club,
Somersham

Date:
19 November 2019

Time:
1930 - 2055

Present:	Vicky Moseley	Secretary/Treasurer	VM
	Andy Bell	Chairman	AB
	Clive Phillips		CP
	Bob Peggs		BP
	Sabine Prideaux		SP
	Debbie Coope		DC

Apologies: Jim Daddy

1.	Apologies <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Greg Wyss has now resigned from the committee 	VM	
2.	Minutes from Previous Meeting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Minutes approved by the Committee 	All	
3.	Matters Arising <ul style="list-style-type: none"> BP showed all his drawing of his idea for the containers BP will speak to Dan Fabb about moving other container to beside KS one. Mary Brighton's letter re: DC were discussed, they have resolved the matter between them. 	BP	
4.	Allocation of Plots <ul style="list-style-type: none"> BP to call Amanda Shannon re: plot application AB to contact Rose Britton re: plot application AB to contact Daryl Stansfield to see what his plans are. CF58, 59 and 60 are now vacant VM to send committee up to date plans <p>Dirty Plots</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> CF C,D still need brambles clearing from footpath. E-mail from MB discussed, he knew there was asbestos on the plot when he took it on and he was happy to take it on that basis. It is not dangerous so long as it isn't damaged – and can be cleared by the council for a small fee. Rubble will be cleared in the next few months. 	BP AB	
5.	Maintenance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> AB spoke to John Parr – work party to be arranged to clear and sort plot next to JP and KS38 Path between Billy Twigden and Mary Brighton's plots has been ploughed in error, needs to be reinstated 		

**The Somersham and District
Smallholding and Allotment Association Limited**
Registered under the Co-operative & Community Benefit Societies 2014
www.somersham-allotments.co.uk

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • BP suggested that we need to do some road maintenance and will look into chippings. AB said that Ben Giglio might be able to get road planings. • 	BP	
6.	<p>Site Security</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Gates are being left unlocked – reminder to go in next newsletter. 		
7.	<p>A.O.B.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Lots of compost left in container • Possibility of setting up a separate social committee and account for funds raised by members. 		

Meeting Closed at: 8.50pm

Next Meeting: Tuesday 10th December 7.30pm